

WENDYWOOD HIGH SCHOOL



43 Lotus Street, Gallo Manor, 2052 PO Box 291, Gallo Manor, 2052 Tel 011 802-4160 Fax 011 804-3333 www.wendywoodhigh.co.za; wendywoodhigh@gmail.com

15 August 2017

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED NOMINATION AND BY-ELECTION MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the meeting for the nomination and election of three parent members of the Governing Body of Wendywood High School has been rescheduled as follows, due to the first meeting not being quorate:

Date: Tuesday, 22 August 2017

Time: 18:00

Place: Wendywood High School Hall

Nominations will remain open until 18:15 on 22 August 2017. The proposer, the seconder and nominees must be parents of learners at the school. Nominees may not be parents that are employed at the school.

Nomination forms may be collected at the school and lodged in the nominees' box at reception. Nominations will also be accepted at the rescheduled nomination and election meeting.

NB: This meeting does not require a quorum and elections will take place on this date. It is the responsibility of the nominee and the voter to ensure that their names are on the school's voters' roll, which can be viewed at the school.

BEV WEIR - SCHOOL ELECTORAL OFFICER

Tel: 011 706 6010